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Board Meeting Minutes 

December 21, 2017 

The monthly meeting of the Bay Tree Lakes (BTL) Property Owners Association 

(POA) Board of Directors (Board) was not held in December of 2017.  The 

meeting was canceled.  

The normal monthly reports will be presented and reviewed at the next monthly 

meeting, scheduled for January 18, 2018. 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Bob Latham, Secretary 


